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Comments: I am absolutely opposed to the idea of building a roller coaster on the Sandia Mountain ski area. I

beg you to please leave what is left of this environmentally fragile area alone. I cannot see any good to come

from this. Only destruction of trees and earth, noise, litter, increased road traffic. It is hard enough as it is to find

solitude in the forest. For those who do not or can not hike, there are ample opportunities to look out at the views,

enjoy a rest, a picnic, moments for solitude and contemplation. We desperately need areas for refuge and

recharge. Truly, I cannot think of a worse plan for our mountain forest.

 

Thank you for receiving my comment.


